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Comments: Agree with the previous comment that a cabin is not appropriate for Perseverance for reasons of

both accessibility and the potential for vandalism. Also agree that before embarking upon any new projects of

whatever nature, PLEASE fix the numerous safety issues on the Perseverance/Minerva trail. The Ward Lake,

Ward Creek and Salvage trails do not present such serious hazards as the Perseverance and Minerva have had

for years in many places. Safety first--please repair the trails before any new projects. (And if the decision-

makers insist on a cabin at Perseverance, please do not put it on the Minerva side, where so many hike 3+ miles

to enjoy the serenity and solitude of this pristine lakeshore. The trail on the Perseverance side has been recently

upgraded--fantastic job!--and would be far more appropriate, if such a structure is insisted upon.) Thank you.


